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It was a great 

honour to be a part 

of GB&I General 

Conference. 

We are rejoicing that in spite of COVID19 

restrictions we can now gather together 

again in the House of God. These are 

challenging times and we have had to 

adjust in many ways. Psalms 121:1-8 

reminds us that when we look to Him, He 

will be our help, our surety 

and preserver of our souls. 

Three more souls baptised in Jesus Name. Giving God all the glory. 

Virtual prayer walk for Finland that 

we participated in. One of the many 

baptismal tanks that we raised funds 

for on deputation is being used by 

Bro. Alphin here. 

Follow us on Facebook at 

“The Voices of Scotland”. 


